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There was no CAC meeting on March 19th. The next meeting will be April 16th 6pm to 7:30pm.
This document is to provide information that would be shared at the meeting. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with LIHI staff with any additional questions or concerns.
Please take a look at February notes on the Google Doc for review. Add comments and suggestions as you see fit.   
Village management report and follow up
1. Shelby will be starting full time at True Hope beginning in April. She has worked a few shifts at True Hope in March. We have had additional staff coverage during the business hours. 
2. Inventory has been added to the chore list, and staff has been doing a better job at keeping up on supplies. Sharon has spoken with some community members about acquiring a storage facility for tiny house villages.
3. Staff have been looking into switching FareStart for a few villages. No switch yet.
4. Acquiring about supplies for makeshift shelving in donations
5. Last month Natalie submitted a letter to the mayor to ask for cold weather shelters to remain open until the end of February - She received a response a few weeks later with a short explanation of when and why they closed the cold weather shelter at Garfield. 
6. Langston Hughes has performance on Friday, March 22nd in which they are offering free admission for residents to attend. “Showing Out: Shout! Make Ya Wanna Holla’ and Word! Untied and Untethered”
7. Recently started getting donations of magazines and coffee weekly from parishes. 
Case management report
1. Houses
a. 41 adults
b. 11 kids
2. Demographics
a. 56% Black/African American
b. 23% White/Caucasian
c. 7% Asian
d. 7% Other (Hispanic)
e. 4% Native Hawaiian/Pacific Islander
f. 3% U.S. Indian/Alaskan Native
3. Move outs
a. Permanent: 4
i. LIHI: 1
ii. Other: 3
b. Two households confirmed housing in early April



